
SMHS Parent/Student Update - Week 4 

  

Good evening Miners! I hope this message finds you well heading into the weekend. 
Please see the most recent updates for this week below: 

 NEW - Progress Grades 

  

o Due to issues with the district grading passback system between Canvas 
and Infinite Campus, teachers will continue entering progress grades 
through Monday, 9/21. 

o ***For the most accurate grades, please look at student grades in Canvas, 
not Infinite Campus. 

 Parent Pairing Code (For parents to access their student's Canvas grades) 
 Here are the two resources we use for parents. They both have links to pairing 

code generation. 
 https://docs.google.com/document/d/1jZpMY2PSHfe6rAahtOQDdq-

V3jNzQRd9urFOcikB89c/edit 
  
 https://bit.ly/canvasparent5 
  
 Senior Credit Checks 

o Counselors will be sending out information to all seniors regarding their 
credits and graduation status. 

o Counselors will be setting up meetings with students that are not on track 
for graduation to create a plan for graduation and credit retrieval. 

o Students are encourage to reach out to their counselor with any questions 
or for additional information on diploma types and credits 

o Please visit the SMHS Counseling website for information on college, 
scholarships, FAFSA and more 

  

 NEW - Student Orientation 

  

o Click here to see the Student Orientation presentation.  It contains 
information, links, and videos about this school year.   

  

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1jZpMY2PSHfe6rAahtOQDdq-V3jNzQRd9urFOcikB89c/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1jZpMY2PSHfe6rAahtOQDdq-V3jNzQRd9urFOcikB89c/edit
https://bit.ly/canvasparent5
https://sites.google.com/view/smhscounselors
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1SKAbUycCt18gVq5KooPIRAxEtcadMiPgWvlo_YIf-vI/view#slide=id.p


 NEW - Virtual Open House 

  

o Open House will be on Wednesday, September 30th from 5-7 pm 
o Click on the flyer for English or Spanish for more information.  

  

 GoGuardian 
 Since CCSD initiated distance learning, all Chromebooks will have a 

management and Internet filtering tool that your child's school uses for devices 
issued to students. The Internet filter will also apply to any student whenever a 
student logs on to a Chrome Internet browser with his or her school-
issued nv.ccsd.net account. GoGuardian will NOT filter content or impact the 
browsing experience of NON-CCSD accounts (private Gmail accounts, 
etc.).Through the use of this tool, we hope to encourage safer practices and 
responsible browsing habits. Any attempt to access inappropriate content 
using a school-issued Gmail account will generate an immediate email, “red 
flag,” that is sent directly to the school's administrative team. The devices may 
be disabled remotely if deemed necessary by school administration. Please 
contact the school if you have any questions. Thank you. 

   

We hope you have a great weekend and will see you next week! 

Mr. Adams 

Principal, Sunrise Mountain High School 

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1TzwjXYStsd8dx_uQX3DBgke3g18eaBa2/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/12O_xgThjIWUXSJTPE-1qvD6flvootIJB/view?usp=sharing
http://nv.ccsd.net/

